
 

 
 

 
 
July 11, 2022  
 
To: Valued customers  
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management  
 
Subject: Obsolescence of SMD PPTC part number 1210L010/90YR  
 
Thank you for using Littelfuse products.  
 
As a result of part number correction, the PTC part number 
1210L010/90YR will be obsolete and replaced by 1210L010/90WR.  
 
1210L010/90YR and 1210L010/90WR have same electric performance but 
with different standard packing quantity in Tape and Reel. 

 
 
 
 

 
Timeframe  
This change will be effective from July 11, 2022. 
 
Should you have any query about this correction and obsolete, please 
contact your local Littelfuse sales office or Littelfuse authorized distributor. 
 

Part Number  Packing  Packing Quantity 
1210L010/90YR Tape & Reel 4,000pcs 
1210L010/90WR Tape & Reel 3,000pcs 




